
Dear Valued Group Partner, 
 
The teams at American Airlines and US Airways are working hard to integrate our group 
programs, policies, and procedures, and we'd like to share some important news about our 
group product offering.  
 

American will continue to offer our popular block space and zone group products. Additionally, 

until we merge our pricing systems, American and US Airways will offer separate block space 
agreements, based on the carrier in the group itinerary.  
 
As American and US Airways work to align our group products, the combined company will no 
longer offer a group discount product as of May 1, 2014. Previously, this type of group contract 
offered a percentage off published fares for groups of 10 or more passengers traveling from 
various origins to a common destination. American will continue to honor your current discount 
agreements, provided there are no changes to existing agreements.  
 
For group bookings on American Airlines-operated flights, please continue to call 800-221-2255 
or email aagmt.internet@aa.com.   
 
We appreciate your patience as we work toward providing you with a fully-aligned group 
product. As always, thank you for your business and loyalty to American, and we will continue to 
keep you informed as we restore the world’s greatest airline.   
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